
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  News from the Federation – 4th July 2025 

Term Dates: 

Term Dates Link 
  
Monday 7th July 
Transition Day  
 
Tuesday 8th July (1.30pm) 
Year 6 Performance  
 
Wednesday 9th July (5.30pm) 
Year 6 Performance  
 
Friday 11th July 
PTA Disco 
 
Monday 14th – Wednesday 16th 
July 
Year 6 Residential 
 
Tuesday 15th July 
Year 3 at Kettle’s Yard 
 
Wednesday 16th July 
New Reception Picnic 
 
Wednesday 23rd July 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

 
Wednesday 23rd July 
Last Day of Summer Term 
 
Monday 1st September 
INSET Day 
 
Tuesday 2nd September 
INSET Day 
 
Wednesday 3rd September 
First day of Autumn Term 
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 Mountfitchet Castle 
             

                                
 
 

Message (and thank you) from the PTA 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

Thanks to everyone who came to the summer fair last Saturday. I'm pleased to 

say that we raised just over £1600 for the schools. Well done everyone, and a 

particularly thank you to all the people who gave up their time to volunteer at 

the event - this would not have been possible without you. 

 

Looking forward to seeing some of you at the discos next Friday! 

 

     
 
 

Online Safety – Secondary! 
 
Internet Matters have 
produced a helpful guide 
for parents to manage the 
transition from primary to 
secondary school, 
especially with all matters 
digital and online. 
 
You can find the guide here: 
https://www.internetmatte
rs.org/resources/moving-
to-secondary-school-
online-safety-guide/ 
 
 

  

Thanks to everyone who came along to, or helped out at, the Summer Fair last weekend 
– it was great to see so many people there in the sunshine!   These events rely upon the 
goodwill of parent volunteers so if you are interested in getting involved, please do in the 
future! 
 
You will have received a letter at a similar time to this newsletter informing you of your 
child’s class teacher for next year.  On Monday, the children will spend the day with their 
new teacher – children will have been shown where they need to go, and there will be 
plenty of SLT around to help.   Very best of luck to our Year 6s, many of whom will spend 
their first day at their new secondary schools on Monday as well. 
 
Sadly, Miss Harvey will be leaving us at the end of the year as she moves on to pastures 
new.  She will be greatly missed and will leave us having helped to achieve our best ever 
Phonics results this year!  We will say a proper goodbye at the end of term. 
 
We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs Jones in September as she finds a job closer to 
home.   Mrs Jones has made a fantastic impact in her short time with us as SENCo and 
will also be much missed.  I am pleased to say that Mrs Kirby, who has previously worked 
at both Fawcett and Trumpington Meadows, will be joining us as SENCo in September. 
 
Mr Monro 

Year 2 had a great day at 
Mountfitchet Castle, 
identifying different features, 
trying out some of the 
different props and meeting 
the friendly local goats! 
 
Some children even ended up 
in the stocks…. 
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Year 1 Boat Trip 
     
The Year 1 children had a great day on the Cam on Thursday travelling on the Camboats and identifying some 
of the landmarks they have learned about in History this term.  They also saw lots of wildlife such as herons, 
swans, cygnets, damselflies… and rowers! 
 

   


